THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS
BOX 7553
AUSTIN 12

INSTITUTE OF LATIN AMERICAN STUDIES

November 4, 1955

Professor Jaime Vicens Vives
Seminario de Historia
Universidad de Barcelona
Barcelona, Spain

Distinguido amigo:

By means of this letter I take pleasure
in commending to your kind attention my good friend
and colleague in the Department of History at the
University of Texas, Professor Archibald Lewis, who
will be visiting Barcelona some time in December
with his wife. Professor Lewis is now on leave
carrying on research in Europe in the field of his
special interest, which is medieval history. Any-
thing that you can do to make their stay in Barcelona
pleasant and profitable will be deeply appreciated.

With best wishes,

Cordially yours,

L

Lewis Hanke
Director




